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Fayette County Sheriff’s Investigators have made two arrests on December 3, 2010 in 
connection with a home invasion which occurred earlier that day.  Investigators are not 
yet releasing the identity of those individuals due to the ongoing investigation.   

 
On December 3, 2010 at approximately 9:30 AM Fayette County Sheriff’s Office 
Deputies responded to a possible home invasion in progress at a residence on Kimberly 
Court in south Fayette County. When deputies arrived at the residence they discovered 
three adult victims had been handcuffed and robbed at gunpoint.  
 
The victims told investigators that earlier that morning between 9:00 AM and 9:30 AM 
four suspects approached the front door of the residence on Kimberly Court and 
identified themselves as being law enforcement officers. The four suspects then entered 
into the home where they proceeded to handcuff the three victims. The criminal act 
continued as the four suspects produced handguns while assaulting the victims and 
stealing items of value from inside the residence before fleeing the scene. The victims 
were able to give Fayette investigators a possible suspect vehicle description of a white 
newer model Chevrolet Impala. None of the victims were injured during this incident.  
 
Fayette County Dispatchers transmitted a BOLO on the white newer model Chevrolet 
Impala to all Fayette County law enforcement agencies to include surrounding 
jurisdictions. At approximately 10:00 AM Fayette County Sheriff’s Deputies initiated a 
traffic stop on a vehicle matching the BOLO description on Hwy 74 and Tyrone Road in 
west Fayette County.   
 
The vehicle was occupied by two individuals who matched the suspect description from 
the home invasion on Kimberly Court. The two vehicle occupants were later positively 
identified by the victims in this case and were taken into custody by Fayette 
investigators. While searching the suspect vehicle investigators located several items 
that had been reported stolen during the home invasion.  
 
Both suspects are currently in the Fayette County Jail where criminal charges are 
pending. This is an active criminal investigation.  
 
 


